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CRD Horse Lake Water System Pipe Break 
 
South Cariboo – The Cariboo Regional District’s (CRD) Horse Lake Water System has suffered a water pipe break in 
the Anderson subdivision. Affected residents have been contacted by the CRD. 
 
The water has been turned off to residents on Granberg and Wolf Roads until further notice to facilitate repairs. 
The time to repair the service cannot be accurately determined at this time, but it is estimated to be 
approximately 24 hours. 
 
Residents on the Horse Lake Water System are being asked to restrict water use until further notice. 

 
Affected residents, who require further information, are advised to contact the CRD Environmental Services 
Department at 250-392-3351 or toll free at 1-800-665-1636. Updates on the situation will be provided as new 
information becomes available. 
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